EMPLOYMENT AND

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

November 30, 2017

Mr. Chris Steller

Legislative Reference Library Acquisitions
645 State Office Building

100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, MN 55155

Dear Mr. Steller,

As required by Minn. Stat. §14.05, Subd. 5, please find enclosed the Department of Employment and
Economic Development’s Obsolete Rules report to the Minnesota Legislature, for 2017.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns about this report.

Regards,

Shawntera Hardy
Commissioner

Minnesota Department of Employment and Economic Development
332 Minnesota Street - Suite E200 - St. Paul, MN - 55101
Phone 651/259-7112 or 1-800-657-3858
mn.gov/deed
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Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the Minnesota Department of Employment and
Economic Development to report by December 1 of each year whether any of its rules are obsolete,
unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal rules.

The Department of Employment and Economic Development (DEED) has reviewed its rules and has found none
that have become obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative over the last year.

If you have any questions regarding this report or our current rule amendment efforts, please contact Christine
Steffen at 651-259-7210 or at Christine.Steffen@state.mn.us, or consult our Rulemaking Docket at:
http://mn.gov/deed/about/what-guides-us/rulemaking/index.jsp.
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